School Employee Wellness Conference 
It’s time to register for the 6th Annual Oregon School Employee Wellness Conference – March 26 -28, 2017 River House in Bend, Oregon.  The conference is designed to engage school employees in creating healthier school environments that supports the physical, social, and emotional health and well-being of staff.  There is no registration fee and attendees can earn 1 CPE credit from PSU and/or 10 CPDUs sponsored by OEA.
All are welcome! The conference is open to school staff, community partners working in school wellness and local and state public health partners.  Come individually or come as part of a school team!  There is no registration fee and there are a limited number of scholarships in the amount of $100 available for Oregon educators, administrators, and staff to help with travel costs to attend the conference.  Please submit your request for a scholarship when you register.  For more information, go to www.oeachoice.com or contact Maureen Caldwell at maureen@oeachoice.com or Inge Aldersebaes at inge@oeachoice.com . 
There are also scholarships available to send teams from two of the fifteen target districts* specified in the Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) 1305 Public Health in Schools grant – this team could include a local public health member.  Please contact Jennifer Young at jennifer.l.young@state.or.us  or (503)947-5795 for information about the public health in school scholarships and to see if your district is eligible.
[bookmark: _GoBack]*The 15 Target Districts include: Centennial SD; Central Point SD; Crook County SD; Elgin SD; Elkton SD; Harney SD; Jefferson County SD; Klamath County SD; Lincoln County SD; Myrtle Point SD; North Marion SD; Rainer SD; Springfield SD; Tillamook SD; Umatilla SD.
